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McClenahan The view from my bedrooms includes the garden at 8 Frognal. Up until recently, the view was of green 

gardens leading to tall trees. During the works at 8 Frognal, numerous very large trees were removed, one of 

which did not look to even be on the property.

The very high, solid, bright white fencing that has been erected to completely enclose the garden at number 8 

glows like a bright light in the otherwise dark surrounding gardens at night. It is completely out of character 

with the surrounding conservation area. The addition of large amounts of light stone with embedded lighting 

means that I sometimes have bright light streaming in through the bedroom windows, instead of darkness at 

night.

The back of the garden at 8 Frognal, where the new outbuilding foundation has already been constructed, 

looks to be higher than the gardens either side. This is before the outbuilding has even been added. My 

concern is the new outbulding will be a large visual blot on the landscape, that towers over the standard 

gardens either side. 

This new outbuilding will just add even more of an eyesore to an already greatly out of character garden for 

the area.
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